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Don’t forget to “Spring” your clocks forward one hour. 
DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME BEGINS ON MARCH 13, 2022! 

ART OF SURVIVAL CENTURY BIKE RIDE 
Our 9th annual Art of Survival Century bicycle ride will start 
Saturday, May 28, 2022. Choose from a 100 Mile century, 
metric century (59 mile), 38 mile route, family friendly (14 
mile) or a 22 mile mountain bike route! This fun event is an 
opportunity to learn about a region that includes Southern 
Oregon’s Klamath Basin and Northern California’s Tulelake 
Basin and Butte Valley areas.  This year we are celebrating 
“Water is Life”.  Local farms, ranches and thousands of 
species of plants and animals rely upon a water supply 
from the Cascade Mountains for survival in our High Desert 
Basin.  Then on Sunday, May 29, 2022, drive 
a quick 30 minutes to Dorris for a ride on 
gravel roads less traveled!  Choose from 
either a 13, 54 or 74 mile route, all through 
the scenic valley. 
Saturday: Most rides begin at the Malin Park but check 
your map for exact locations and start times for your ride, 
as well as Aid Station locations.  All routes pass through the 
Lava Beds National Monument.  
Sunday: Ride along the flat lands, by the Butte Valley wild-
life area and up to Juanita Lake. 
The ride begins at the Dorris Lions Club/Butte Valley Com-
munity Center.  Check your map for start times for your 
ride and Aid Station locations. 
Don’t delay, early registration is through May 20, 2022 and 
you can register online at survivalcentury.com.  
This is an inclusive event. All are welcome here and we 
can’t wait to meet you! Ride with us once, and you are 
forever part of the Survival Century family.  
If you would like to be a sponsor for this event, please con-
tact Linda Woodley.  Sponsorship levels: Pelican, $100-
$199; Honker, $200-$499; Eagle, $500; Heritage, $1000.  
Make checks payable to Malin Community Service Club—
AOS and mail to PO Box 111, Malin, OR  97632. 

Points of Interest: 

• AOS Bike Ride 

• Dog Licenses 

• Casino Night 

• Spring Clean-Up Day VETERANS PARK UPDATE/REVITALIZATION COMMITTEE 
We are nearing completion of our Veterans Park Expansion.  
The gazebo is up except for the final top piece which will be 
added soon. The installation of electrical will be the last item 
to finish off the gazebo.  The long grass area by the restrooms 
will be the designated “pet area” and we will install a doggie 
waste station for responsible pet owners to be able to clean 
up after their pet. The Tulelake Revitalization Committee is 
working hard to come up with concepts for the Veteran’s Me-
morial Wall for design and installation later this summer in 
which to honor our local, brave Veterans.  We are also trying 
to get a few new garbage cans and some picnic tables to add 
to the park.  We may need to fundraise in order to get as many 
as we want.  Come to a meeting to share your thoughts and 
ideas!  The group meets at City Hall on the second Wednesday 
of each month at 5:30PM, unless otherwise specified.  Contact 
City Hall (530-667-5522) in order to be placed on their email 
list for updates.      

SPRING CLEAN-UP DAY– EARTH DAY 
The clean-up days for 2022 have been set for 
Thursday, April 21, 2022, and Friday, April 22, 

2022. The City will again have two large roll-off bins for house-
hold type garbage and one large bin for acceptable metal 
items.  This year the bins will be located at the Wastewater 
Plant located off of Dean Callas Way.  The bins will be open 
from 7:00AM to 3:30PM during our clean-up days.  
If you have things like tires with no rims, electronic waste and 
paint cans with lids, you must take them to the Transfer Sta-
tion.  They are not allowed by Waste Management and won’t 
be accepted in the roll-off bins.  The Transfer Station will be 
open at its regular hours from 11:00AM to 4:00PM.  Regular 
fees will apply.  
PLEASE NOTE: THESE BINS ARE FOR CITY OF TULELAKE RESIDENTS 

ONLY!  YOU MAY BE ASKED TO PROVIDE PROOF OF RESIDENCE. 

DOG LICENSES 
A reminder that ALL pet owners who live within the 
Tulelake City limits must get their dog vaccinated for rabies 
and licensed with the City. You will need to bring proof of 
rabies vaccination from your Veterinarian to City Hall.  
Dog License Fees (per dog) are as follows: 
$12.00 Male or Female Dog 
$7.00 Any Altered Male or Female Dog 
$5.00 If Applicant is 60 years of age or older 
All dogs are required to be on a leash. If your dog is caught 
loose by the Police Officers, they may apprehend your dog 
and hold them in the dog kennel located at the Police De-
partment until all fees are paid.  
Dogs at large fee: 
Daily Impound Fee (per dog): $10.00 
1st violation: No less than $50.00 and no more than 

$100.00 
2nd violation: No less than $100.00 and no 
more than $250.00 
3rd violation: No less than $250.00 and no 
more than $500.00 

TextMyGov 
Use your mobile phone to 
report issues & find an-
swers. It’s easy to get start-
ed: TEXT “Hi” or any other 
key word to (530)500-0311 

CASINO NIGHT 
This year’s annual Casino Night will take place Saturday, March 
5, 2022, at the Tulelake Butte Valley Fairgrounds in the Main 
Exhibit Building. The evening will include a Gourmet Italian 
Dinner, a variety of Casino games with raffle prizes, a live auc-
tion, a dessert auction and a silent auction.  
Casino & no host bar will open at 5:30PM and dinner will be 
served at 6:30PM.  
You can purchase tickets at the fair office before February 28, 
2022, for $25 for Adults or $10 for Children or pay at the door 
the night of the event for $30 per Adult and $15 for Children. 
You can also purchase a sponsor table “party pack” table for 8 
people for only $250. This includes a reserved table 
for 8 people for dinner, 10 drink tickets, an Ace in 
the hole and $100 in play “casino money”. 
Come join us for a fun night and win some great 
prizes! All proceeds from the event benefit the Tulelake Butte 
Valley Fairgrounds! Call 530-667-5312 for your tickets now!  
Games include Slot machines, Roulette, Craps and Black Jack!   
Please note: All casino games will be played for raffle tickets, 
not cash money. 
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Happy Spring everyone! It is the time for 
flowers and candy and to remember that 

special person in your life! We are in the middle of very Spring-like weather 
and so I imagine you are starting to get anxious about doing the yard work 
that has been on hold all winter. The Burn Pit for yard debris will be open-
ing again on Friday, March 11th for you to take all your green waste.  We 
are moving along with the process in getting the Clyde Hotel demolished, 
and we are expecting that to happen before long. Our long -awaited Gaze-
bo has been erected in Veteran’s Park, and it is a very nice addition. A few 
things remain, such as interpretive panels, but they will be done soon. We 
will be getting quite a bit of street paving, and some sidewalk work done 
this Summer so there will be quite a lot of activity in our fair city! I hope you 
all are doing well and staying healthy. Please pray for snow as we  
desperately need the moisture this year! - Mayor Hank Ebinger 

TULELAKE LIBRARY 
We are happy to say that 
the Zipbook program is 
back! What is the Zipbook 
program, you ask? Well, it 
is a fantastic program that 

allows us to get almost any book that you 
want! If you search our catalog and we don't 
have the book you are looking for, you can 
request it through the Zipbook link on our 
website. If it meets the criteria, the library will 
order the book from Amazon and have it 
mailed directly to you. As soon as you have 
finished reading it, return it to our local branch 
and it will be added to our collection. This is a 
great program that helps us build our collec-
tion and you get to read the books YOU want! 
For more information, stop by the library   
located at 451 Main Street or check out the 
library website www.siskiyoulibrary.info. 

COUNCIL MEMBER CORNER 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
March 02: Ash Wednesday 
March 02: Dr. Seuss’s Birthday/Read across America Day 

March 05: Casino Night 
March 13: Daylight Savings Begins 
March 17: St. Patrick’s Day 
March 20: First Day of Spring or Spring Equinox 
April 01: April Fool’s Day 
April 17: Easter Sunday 
April 22: Earth Day 
May 05: Cinco de Mayo 
May 08: Mother’s Day 
May 30: Memorial Day 

CITY HALL HOURS 
Open: Monday-Thursday: 
8:00am to 5:00pm 
Closed for lunch from 
Noon to 1:00pm 
Closed:  Friday, Saturday 
& Sunday 

TRANSFER STATION HOURS 

The City of Tulelake is operating the Transfer 
Station located on County Road 95001 (South 
Stateline Road, West of Sheepy Ridge Trailer 
Park) 
Open:  Thursday, Friday & Saturday 
Hours:  11:00am to 4:00pm 
Closed: Sunday, Monday, Tuesday,  
Wednesday & City Observed Holidays 

GARBAGE HOLIDAY PICK UP SCHEDULE 
Garbage will be picked up on these days dur-
ing the holidays: 
Memorial Day: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 
Independence Day: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 
Please make sure to put all of your garbage 
bags in the can.  Anything not in the can may 
not be picked up or will be an additional 
charge on your bill.  

SPRING 
Spring is the season of 
new beginnings. Fresh 
buds bloom, animals 
awaken and the earth 
seems to come to life 
again. Farmers and gar-
deners plant their seeds 
and temperatures slowly 
rise. Spring is typically the 
rainiest season in the 
Northern Hemisphere. 
Lets hope we get a bunch 
this year! Spring is gener-
ally considered the period 
between the spring equi-
nox and the summer sol-
stice.  

BURN PIT 
The Burn Pit will reopen on Friday, March 11, 2022. The 
hours will be as follows: 
OPEN: Friday, Sunday & Monday 12:00pm - 5:00pm 
Saturday 10:00am - 3:00pm 
CLOSED: Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 
Remember the Burn Pit is for City residents only and is 
to be used for yard clippings only, do not throw house-
hold garbage in the Burn Pit. Thank you!  

LIBRARY HOURS 
Monday thru Wednesday 

12:00pm - 5:00pm 

CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS: 
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BUS SERVICE IN TULELAKE - SAGE STAGE 
The Sage Stage operates a bus that makes one 
round trip on Thursdays from Alturas to Klamath 
Falls, stopping in Tulelake to pick up passengers. 
The bus stops at Ross Market, located at the 
corner of E and Main Streets. Regular round trip 
fare is $12.00. Discount fare is $9.00 round trip 
and is available for seniors, children (0-12 years) 
accompanied by a fare-paying adult and disa-
bled persons meeting ADA criteria.  
The Sage Stage operates by res-
ervation.  Please call at least one 
day in advance to reserve your 
trip.  Same day reservations or 
walk-on’s are accepted when 
possible but be aware that the bus will not run 
unless there is at least one confirmed reserva-
tion. For more information or to reserve your 
spot on the bus, visit their website at 
www.sagestage.com or you can call their office 
at 530-233-6410. 

TULELAKE DMV NEWS 
Just a reminder that City Hall has no control 
over the hours in which the DMV may or may 
not be open.  We have been told the DMV in 
Tulelake is trying very hard to open back up, at 
least limited-time, but we don’t know a date. 
Please check their door for future notices as to 
possible re-opening dates and times.   
For all DMV questions and concerns please 
contact them directly by: 
Website: dmv.ca.gov  
Phone: 1–800-368-4327  

WATER METERS 
Water meters are read anywhere from the 
17th to the 22nd of each month. Please do 
not park your vehicles over the meters around 
that time of month.  It makes it difficult for 
the Public Works Crew to read them. Thank 
you! 

City Council meetings are held every 1st and 
3rd Tuesday of the month at City Hall, 591 

Main Street. 

FUN things to do this spring:  Plant a spring garden; Have a picnic at 
the park; Go for a run; Take a hike; Ride a bike; Visit a farm to see 

the baby animals; Jump in puddles; Feed the ducks at a pond; Buy a 
package of Peeps; Mix up a pitcher of margaritas; Listen to the birds 

singing; Enjoy the sun on your face and be thankful!  

http://www.siskiyoulibrary.info

